
From: Rebecca Sostarko [mailto:rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 20 November 2018 11:07 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; AMOD 

Cc: Shaun Schmitke; Adler, Melissa; 'Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au'; Louise Hogg; 
'chrismelham@civilcontractors.com'; Regan, Laura; Sam McGregor; Stuart Maxwell; 

'michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au'; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; 'Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au'; 

Gabriel Miller 
Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Construction Awards 

 
Good morning, 
 
RE: AM2016/23 – 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Construction Awards 
 
We refer to the above matter in which Master Builders Australia maintains an interest, and the 
related correspondence from the HIA of 16 November 2018.  
 
Master Builders agrees with the concerns outlined by the HIA and shares the views as expressed, 
particularly those mentioned at the final paragraph therein.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shaun Schmitke 
Deputy CEO 
National Director – Safety, Contracts, Workplace Relations 
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